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Fw: Volunteering last year

Lalonde, Casey <lalondec@evergreen.edu>
Tue 8/16/2022 2:42 PM

To: Graduate Admissions <graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu>
Cc: bretmichelle13@gmail.com <bretmichelle13@gmail.com>
Hello!
Yes, the attached log is accurate. Bret did a wonderful job. 

Casey Lalonde, MEd  
she, her, hers
Director of the Campus Children's Center
The Evergreen State College 
Olympia, Washington

From: Bret Manzel <bretmichelle13@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2022 4:40 PM

To: Lalonde, Casey <lalondec@evergreen.edu>

Subject: Re: Volunteering last year
 
Hi again!

The form I sent you actually had a mistake so here it is fixed!

Thank you again, and please let me know if it is possible for you to confirm these hours to the
program!

On Thu, Aug 11, 2022 at 7:31 PM Bret Manzel <bretmichelle13@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Casey!


I hope you are well. I'm not sure if you remember, but last year, myself and another student
volunteered with the campus children's center to create a social justice booklist for the families
for our course Teaching & Learning When the World is on Fire.


I am now applying to my Masters in Teaching program here at Evergreen and needed a signature
for those hours I completed, and was wondering if that was possible. 


I've attached the hours log, and if it's not possible to get an actual signature, I believe they will also
accept an email confirming the hours at graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu


I've also attached a copy of the booklist just in case you don't remember!


Please let me know if any of this is possible!
Thank you so much!
Bret Manzel (she/her)
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